www.GrizzlyPeakCyclists.org

Albany Strollers & Rollers October 21, 2015
Attn: Harry Chomsky, Treasurer

1127 Curtis Street

Albany, CA 94706

Dear Albany Strollers & Rollers:

The Grizzly Peak Cyclists is very pleased to send you the enclosed check for $1,500 in support of your
mission and programs. It is our donation to you for fiscal year 2015. If appropriate, please apply a portion
of it to keep our membership with you in good standing for the coming year.

The funds are raised from our annual Grizzly Peak Century which is held the first Sunday every May.
Every year we make donations from our Century proceeds to organizations which promote or help
bicycling in some way — be it advocacy, safety, education, awareness, youth cycling, or the bicycling
environment. More information about the GPC donations program is on our web site at
https://www.grizz.org/members/donations.php.

Please let us know whether you find this donation helpful and whether you would benefit from a similar
donation next year. The best way to communicate with us about this is via e-mail (not paper mail)
addressed to both DonationsChair@grizz.org and your GPC liaison, Sherie Reineman, at
bikedive@mac.com.

In order to save paper and its associated costs, we request that you send no paper mail and remove us from
any paper mailing list that you may have.

Our members greatly appreciate all the work you do.

Sincergly,

Sherie Reineman JAZ Zaitlin

President, GPC Donations Chair
president@Grizz.org DonationsChair@grizz.org
Sherie Reineman

GPC Donations Liaison to Albany Strollers & Rollers
bikedive@mac.com



